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 Shepherd of the Valley  Catholic Church

Office Hours
                    Monday              Tuesday - Friday
                 1pm - 5pm                 9am - 5pm                

600 Beebe Road, Central Point, OR  97502 
Phone: (541) 664-1050  Fax: (541) 664-9312

Easter Sunday

MISSION STATEMENT
	 Shepherd of the Valley Catholic Church is a welcoming parish family, who worships together as Disciples, receives Jesus in Word and Sacrament and proclaims 
the Good News.  We commit ourselves to the joyful love of Christ.  Our faith is expressed in service to all God’s children. We go out into the world to share and invite 
others to experience the love of God.

NUESTRA MISIÓN
La iglesia católica Pastor del Valle es una familia parroquial acogedora, la cual rinde culto en unidad como discípulos, recibe a Jesús en palabra y sacramento y 
proclama la buena nueva. Nosotros nos comprometemos en la alegría del amor de Cristo. Nuestra fe es expresada en el servicio a todos los hijos de Dios. Salimos al 
mundo a compartir e invitar a todos a experimentar el amor de Dios.

Sunday April 9, 2023

Mass Times
                      Monday: 
		
                   Tuesday:   
	
             Wednesday: 

		
                 Thursday:

                       Friday: 

                  Saturday:
                       
	                      
                    
                  
                     
                     Sunday: 

  NO MASS

  6:30 PM -  Español 

 12:00 N - English

 12:00 N -Español 

 12:00 N - English

  9:00 AM - English

  5:00 PM - English

  7:00 PM - Español
   
  9:00 AM - English

  1:00 PM - Español

Website: shepherdcatholic.com
See us on: facebook.com/ShepherdCatholic

Iglesia Católica Pastor del Valle

PARISH OFFICE CLOSED
Our parish office will be closed 

Monday, April 10th
in observance Easter
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May the Risen Christ, 

our Lord and Savior, 

be our guest as we 

celebrate 

His resurrection

HAPPY EASTER!

ALLELUIA
HE HAS RISEN!

THANK YOU! THANK YOU!
I so appreciate all the love, prayers and 
support I have received during my recovery.

Thank you also for ALL THE TIME put into 
keeping our office running and bulletins 
printing.

Everyone has been so helpful and patient 
during this time.

God Bless you!
In Christ,

Jenny

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL
RECEIVING SACRAMENTS

THIS EASTER VIGIL

On April 8th, 3 candidates will be coming into the 
Church. 

Welcome: Daniel Osburn, Brandi Pavlich, and 
Marc Bokish. 

We have 5 members receiving Baptism, First 
Communion, and Confirmation.

Congratulations: Elizabeth Perez, Marisol 
Banuelos Perez, Selena Banuelos Perez, Sophia 
Ledezma, Eliza de la Cruz, and Mason Romero.

Congratulations KC Shippy on your Baptism and 
Confirmation.

We are so proud of the effort they and their 
parents have made these last two years to 

see their sacraments through. 

May God deepen his relationship with them 
through the Eucharist and bring them to 

eternal life!!

 Please keep them all in prayer

We pray for spiritual strength and 
protection as they prepare to go deeper into 
their faith with the power of the Holy Spirit! 

O God, who on this day through your only 
begotten Son, have conquered death and 
unlocked for us the path to eternity, grant, 
we pray, that we who keep the solemnity 
of the Lord’s Resurrection may, through the 
renewal brought by your Spirit, rise up in the 
light of life.
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OUR CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 
Meets on every Tuesday at 2pm. 

Are you looking for healing, direction or any 
other personal need?
On the 2nd Tuesday of each month, our group 
will pray for you personally. We meet at  S.O.V. 
in the Matthew modular. 
	 We have experienced healings among 
many.  “I am the Lord who healeth thee” Exodus 15:26

ALCOHOLICOS ANONIMOS
Tienes problemas con tu forma de beber? 
Quieres parar de beber y no puedes? Te in-
vitamos a una reunión de información para 
compartir contigo como le emos hecho para 
parar la bebida.

Grupo Alegria de Vivir
1057 Court St, Unit B, Medford, OR, 97501

Para mas información:
Amador (541) 621-4872
Julian (541) 890-9092
Máximo (541) 326-2578
Francisco (541) 324-2617
Ramon (541) 601-0542
Reuniones:
Lunes 8:00 pm – 9:30 pm
Miercoles 8:00 pm – 9:30 pm
Sabado 8:00 pm – 9:30 pm

ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS
Do you have problems with your way of drink-
ing? You want to stop drinking and you can’t? 
We invite you to an information meeting to 
share with you how we have done to stop 
drinking.

Grupo Alegria de Vivir
1057 Court St, Unit B, Medford, OR, 97501

For more information:
Amador (541) 621-4872
Julian (541) 890-9092
Máximo (541) 326-2578
Francisco (541) 324-2617
Ramon (541) 601-0542
Meetings:
Monday 8:00 pm – 9:30 pm
Wednesday 8:00 pm – 9:30 pm
Saturday 8:00 pm – 9:30 pm

GOD DOES NOT ASK THAT WE DO 
GREAT THINGS, ONLY SMALL THINGS 

WITH GREAT LOVE. 

~ BLESSED MOTHER TERESA

“THE HOLY FATHER SPEAKS OF THE 
DIGNITY OF WORK...”Whatever our calling and 
work we should do the best we can do, to make 
it our purpose to do the best we can do. Work is 
a human priority, and as well a Christian priority. 
Society functions work well when there are honest 
and caring for people in charge.
	  The Holy Father Pope Francis reminds us 
that business people are not profiteers. These are 
different things. The Holy Father speaks of the 
dignity of work, the value of ‘fatigue and sweat’ 
when it is done honestly.

A LIFE IN THE SPIRIT SEMINAR 
Starting April 11

Please come for 6 consecutive Tuesday’s and/
or Saturday May 6 at Shepherd of the Valley 
Church.

What is the purpose of this seminar? To bring 
you to a greater awareness of Jesus in your life. 
To learn and keep the culture of Pentecost. To 
pray and move in God’s mercy for others by 
the manifestation gifts of the Spirit.

(I Cor. 12). To be baptized in the Holy Spirit - an 
awareness of the Holy Spirit being released 
in your life. “There’s nothing that changes our 
lives more than the baptism of the Holy Spirit. 
That experience changed my life and led me to 
the priesthood!” Auxiliary Bishop Peter Smith, 
Oregon.

WHEN: 6 consecutive Tuesday’s starting April 
11 (and/or) Sat. May 6.
TIME :  2:00-4:00 pm Tue. And/or 10 am Sat.
WHERE: Shepherd of the Valley church,C.P. in 
Matthew Modular.
Contact Sandy at 541-944-4659 or sdin-
ius027@gmail.com

Free but donations gladly accepted.
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Do you want to enrich your own marriage, make 
friends with Catholic couples and do a ministry that 
touches the lives of others in a profound and forever 
way????

BECOME A SPONSOR COUPLE FOR 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION!!

	  The Sponsor Couple Ministry consists of 
married couples called to share their sacrament 
with those preparing for marriage by drawing 
them deeper into the life of the Church through 
the facilitation of robust communication 
between the engaged couples-helping them to 
deepen and grow in their knowledge and love 
of each other-and through the witness of our 
shared prayer, life in the Church, and embrace 
of the Church’s teaching on marriage.

Sponsor couples are not counselors, but 
couples who have been married at least 5 
years, and are married in the Catholic Church 
and are in good standing. If you believe in the 
Sacrament of marriage and want to make a 
difference in the lives of others, know your 
marriage is imperfect, but you have made it or 
are making it through challenging times while 
relying on God to get you through some days 
or moments, then you are the couple we are 
looking for.  

Training is provided, and we work from 
workbooks. You meet with the couple for about 
3 sessions, after they have had a meeting with 
Father. You have 1-3 couples per year. Fewer 
numbers in English, more in Spanish. Training 
will be in February.  

Contact Julie Wertepny (Coordinator for 
English speaking couples) at 541-727-7153 or 
juliawertepny@hotmail.com for info or sign up 
for the training.

Contact Lidia Wyatt (Coordinator for Spanish 
speaking couples) at 541-951-3704 or 
lidiawyatt74@gmail.com  for info or sign up 
for the training.

WOMEN’S GATHERING IN PARISH HALL
The gathering will now held after the 12 noon 
Mass, every 3rd Wednesday of the month. Our 
next meeting, will be on Wednesday, April  19th, 
at  12:30 in the parish hall. Bring your own sack 
lunch and beverage. All ladies are welcome. 

WOMEN’S BOOK STUDY
All ladies of the parish. The Women’s Book 
Club/Fellowship time has changed to 3pm on 
Mondays in Matthew. Please join us for prayer, 
study, humor and fellowship. 

DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET
The Divine Mercy Chaplet is prayed every 

Friday at 3pm in the church.

“CATECHISM IN A YEAR”
We are meeting every week, on Mondays 
at 7:00pm - 8:30pm in the parish hall, to go 
further into the Catechisms from Fr Mike 
Schmitz;s  “Catechism in a Year”. We will go 
over the previous weeks podcast, each podcast 
is about 15 minutes.

	 Feel free to contact me for additional 
information, or to see My Ascension Press CCC.
 

Terry Marks 541-210-3840

ST VINCENT DE PAUL
St Vincent de Paul in Jackson County was 
started in 1982 with volunteers lead by Lil and 
Bill Howe at Sacred Heart Church. That same 
year Our Lady of the Mountain and Shepherd 
of the Valley volunteers joined forces to form 
the Rogue Valley District Council. Nothing was 
done or is done without the inspiration of Jesus 
Christ working in all the volunteers who serve 
day in and day out. 
	 We need you to help keep this legacy 
of love and service alive as Jesus asked us. 
Please answer the call to be an accountant/
bookkeeper, kitchen helper, store worker 
or cashier, shower/laundry assistant, office 
helper or a counselor, food pantry helper, 
shelter assistant or home visitor. We and more 
importantly, the needy need you. Please call 
541-772-3828 Ext 7. 

            ROSARY
The Rosary will be prayed in 
              the church
        Tuesdays at 3pm.
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WANT YOUR FAITH 

TO BE STRONG & JOYFUL?!! 
 

MAKE A CATHOLIC CURSILLO RETREAT 
 
 

Get to know Jesus Christ in a more personal way and live your Faith more 
deeply.  A team of laypersons and 2 priest give a series of talks that combine 
personal witness with spiritual teaching.  Started in Spain, CURSILLO is a 
word that means “short course in Christian living”.  We celebrate daily 
prayer, Holy Eucharist (Mass), joyful fellowship and wonderful meals in a 
comfortable setting. 

 
 
 

2023 CURSILLO WEEKENDS 
Thursday 6:00pm— Sunday 4:00pm 

Held at St. Rita’s Retreat Center in Gold Hill, Oregon 
(on I-5, Exit #40, 17 miles north of Medford) 

 
 

WOMEN’S WEEKEND     March 16th-19th 
   MEN’S WEEKEND         April 13th-16th 

 
 

 
 

For information or an application, contact 
Mary Griffin at (541) 297-4737 or 
Fr. Karl Schray at (541) 227-8274 

Email at kschray@gmail.com  
Website at natl-cursillo.org/Portland 
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            ROSARY
The Rosary will be prayed in 
              the church
        Tuesdays at 3pm.

SUNDAY READINGS BIBLE STUDY

There will be No Bible Study
April 4th & 11th 

Sunday Weekly Readings Bible Study on 
Tuesdays from 10:00 AM-11:30 AM in the 
Matthew Classroom. Fr Silverino and Terry 
Marks will be facilitating the study and we will 
be incorporating the use of “Give Us This Day” 
in our study. The books are available from the 
office for $30 per year or $2.50 per month.
	 If you have any questions contact Terry 
Marks at tgskram@hotmail.com

SENIOR SUNDAY!
PLEASE NOTE DATE CHANGE FOR APRIL 
SENIOR SUNDAY
	 Our next Senior Sunday Brunch will be 
April 23, after the 9:00 am Mass in Matthew 
Module.  All Seniors are encouraged to attend 
to share fellowship and a brunch along with 
games. These brunch’s are hosted by the 
various Ministries or families of our Parish.  
Each Ministry Group plans the menu and 
provides the food and selects an activity for the 
Seniors to participate in.
	 Please contact Kathy Zubrod (the office 
has her number) if your  Ministry would like to 
help out by taking a month for one brunch.  The 
calendar for months available is still open for 
the Spring and Summer months.   If perhaps 
a couple of families would like to go together 
and cover a month for brunch that would be 
awesome.   Remember Senior Sunday is only 
the 3rd of the Month and usually lasts about 
an hour.   Fun times, great food and friendship 
for our Seniors and guests.  See you there.   

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS BREAKFAST 
FUNDRAISER

The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a 
Breakfast Fundraiser to raise money for the 
youth attending World Youth Day. 

Please join us on May 7th, 2023 in the Hall 
after the 9:00 am Mass.

Donations are accepted

2023
A New Year’s Prayer

Lord, You make all things new
You bring hope alive in our hearts

And cause our Spirits to be born again
Thank you for this new year
For all the potential it holds.

Come and kindle in us
A mighty flame

So that in our time, many will see the 
wonders of God

And live forever to praise Your glorious 
name.

- Author Unknown
https://www.xavier.edu/jesuitresource/online-

resources/prayer-index/new-years-prayers

REACH OUT
Who needs to hear from you today?  Who needs a 
hug?  Who needs an act of kindness?  Who can you 
help?  REACH OUT!!
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La parroquia del Pastor del Valle se considera 
una familia, por lo cual se recomienda que 
cada uno de sus miembros este registrado, 
si desea registrarse puede preguntar a los 
ministros de hospitalidad por una forma de 
registración.  ¡Se parte de nuestra familia!

BAUTIZOS
Las Clases Pre-Bautismales en Español son 
a las 7:00 PM, llegar 30 minutos antes con la 
aplicación llena, certificado de nacimiento del 
niño o niña, y comprobante de las 8 misas. Los 
Padrinos si son casados, presentar copia de 
certificado de matrimonio y comprobante de 
las 8 misas. 
	 Fechas de las Clases Pre Bautismales en 
Español: Marzo-No hay Clases Pre-Bautismales, 
Abril 14, Mayo 19, Junio 2. 
	 Fechas de los Bautizos en Español:
Febrero 18, No habrá bautizos en Marzo, Abril 
29, Mayo 27, Junio 24.

SAN VICENTE DE PAUL 
San Vicente de Paul en el condado de Jackson 
se inició en 1982 con voluntarios dirigidos por 
Lil y Bill Howe en la Iglesia del Sagrado Corazón 
en Medford. Ese mismo año, los voluntarios 
de Nuestra Señora de la Montaña en Ashland 
y Pastor del Valle en Central Point, unieron 
fuerzas para formar el Consejo de Distrito 
de Rogue Valley. No se hizo ni se hace nada 
sin la inspiración de Jesucristo trabajando en 
todos los voluntarios que sirven día tras día. 
Te necesitamos para ayudar a mantener vivo 
este legado de amor y servicio como Jesús nos 
pidió. Por favor responda la llamada para ser 
contador, ayudante de cocina, empleado de 
tienda o cajero, asistente de ducha / lavandería, 
asistente de oficina o consejero, asistente de 
despensa de alimentos, asistente de refugio o 
visitante domiciliario. Nosotros, y lo que es más 
importante, los necesitados te necesitamos. 
Llame al 541-772-3828 Extensión 7. 

            ¿CUANDO?   TODOS LOS VIERNES
                HORA:         7:00 PM
            ¿DONDE?       SALON SAN MATEO 
      ¿PARA QUE? PARA CONOCER,  AMAR  Y 
		        SERVIR MÁS A DIOS 
  
Si trabajas en las tardes y no puedes asistir los 
viernes,      ¡comunícate con nosotros!
Si deseas integrarte al grupo y quieres 
un repaso previo a los temas anteriores, 
¡llamanos!
  

Maria Aranda  541 821-1494
Claudia Cabezas  541 531-6106

escueladeagradecimiento2023@gmail.com

Nota: No podremos ofrecer cuidado de niños, 
al incio.    Gracias por su comprensión. 

Alegrarse

Domingo de Pascua
Cristo ha 

resucitado



page 7				             website: shepherdcatholic.com	                                    

WEEKLY CALENDAR

Monday, April 10, 2023
  3:00 pm  Women’s Book Study		  Matthew
  6:30 pm  Guadalupanos - Men’s Group	 John

Tuesday, April 11, 2023 				            
  2:00 pm  Charismatic Prayer Grp	             Matthew
  3:00 pm  Rosary				    Chapel
  5:00 pm  Choir Practice			   Church
  6:00 pm  Adoration  			   Church
  6:30 pm  Mass - Spanish			   Church
  6:30 pm  Sacramental Prep			  Mt., Mk.
  7:00 pm  Adoration & Praise		  Chapel

Wednesday, April 12, 2023
12:00 pm  Mass - English			   Church
  1:00 pm  Choir Practice			   Church
  6:00 pm  RCIC				    Mark
  6:30 pm  Guadalupanos - Women’s Grp	 John
  7:00 pm  RCIA				    Matthew
  7:00 pm  Choir Practice			   Church
  7:00 pm  H.S. Confirmation			  Hall

Thursday, April 13, 2023
12:00 pm  Mass - Spanish			   Church
  6:30 pm  Educacion Religiosa		  Church
  6:30 pm  Hispanic M.S. Youth Group	 Luke

Friday, April 14, 2023
10:00 am  Adoration				    Chapel
12:00 n     Mass - English			   Church  
  3:00 pm  Divine Mercy Chaplet		  Church
  5:00 pm  Tamale Making			   Kitchen                                                                               
  6:30 pm  ACTS Spanish Bible Study	 Mark
  6:30 pm  Pre-Baptismal Classes -Spanish	Hall
  6:30 pm  Spanish Adult Catechism		 Matthew
  7:00 pm  Choir Practice			   Church

Saturday, April 15, 2023
  7:00 am  Tamale Making			   Kitchen
  9:00 am  Mass - English			   Church
  3:00 pm  Baptisms - English		  Church
  4:00 pm  Choir Practice			   Church
  5:00 pm  Mass - English			   Church
  7:00 pm  Mass - Spanish			   Church    

Sunday, April 16, 2023
  9:00 am  Mass - English			   Church
10:30 am  Religious Education		  Hall
10:30 am  M.S. Youth Group			  Luke
  1:00 pm  Mass - Spanish			   Church

MASS INTENTIONS
Saturday, April 8

8:00 pm  Jose & Santiago Soto

Sunday, April 9
7:30 am + William Dwyer
9:00 am  + Dick Higgins

11:00 am  Parishioners of Shepherd of the Valley
1:00 pm  +Salvador Esparza &+Rosario Nungray

Tuesday, April 11
6:30 pm Michael Bansmer

Wednesday, April 12
12:00 pm  + John Hinds

Thursday, April 13
12:00 pm Jose & Santiago Soto

Friday, April 14
12:00 pm + Hallie F. Snyder

Saturday, April 15
9:00 am  + Leonora Manigbas

5:00 pm + Rachel Z
7:00 pm  Parishioners of Shepherd of the Valley

Sunday, April 16
9:00 am + Bill Holloway & Mike Hall

1:00 pm + Claudio Chavez

WE HAVE MANY NEEDS FOR GROWTH

We will be having a 1st Sunday of the month 
2nd collection. These funds will go towards 
improving our parishes facilities, such as 
a future learning center and possible land 
purchase.

We will also be having a 3rd Sunday of the 
month 2nd collection. These funds will be 
helping our local youth attend this years 
World Youth Day coming up in August.

It is amazing what we can do together!
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PHONE (541) 665-5401
FAX (541) 665-5402
CELL (541) 778-1560

67 S 4TH STREET
CENTRAL POINT OR 
97502

P. O. Box 543
Eagle Point, OR 

97524 

Pablo Cortes
541-646-8730

CORTESCONCRETESOLUTIONS@GMAIL.COM
CCB# 221389

SIDEWALKS
DRIVEWAYS
FOUNDATIONS
STAMPING
EXPOSED FINISH
PATIOS
GARAGES
& MORE...

Please be aware of recent SPAM 
email and texts.

DO NOT respond to any text or 
email asking for gift cards, or a quick 
response from Fr. Theo, Fr. Silverino 
or other parish and staff members.

	 DO YOU REALLY WANT TO MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE IN SOMEONE’S LIFE? 
	 This ministry is so rewarding. Visiting 
the ill and homebound of our parish with holy 
communion,  once a week, is profoundly fulfilling,  
you will make long lasting relationships. 
	 What does it entail? You will be given 
training. You can shadow another minister until 
you feel comfortable then you will be assigned 
your own homebound person. You can visit as 
many people as you would like.   
	 Most are visited after Mass, but other 
times are possible too that fit your schedule. If 
you want to bring Christ to others in the most 
important way we lay people can, please step 
out and call Joyce Marks! 541-664-1050x107 or 
email me at joyce@shepherdcatholic.com.

GO FISH CONFERENCE
The Go Fish Conference is an annual event 
hosted by the Saint John Society, open to all 
college-aged Catholics 18-25 years old in the 
Pacific Northwest. Come to be inspired by Christ 
and strengthened in community, to deepen in 
your faith with talks and small group discus-
sion, adoration and Mass, all while enjoying the 
beauty of the Oregon Coast! This year, the Go 
Fish Conference will be held at the Agate Beach 
Inn in Newport, OR from April 21st - April 23rd. 
Prices will increase on March 27th, so sign up 
now! 

If you or anyone you know might be inter-
ested in a fun weekend growing in community 
at the coast, then sign up here: https://www.

gofishconference.com

We hope to see you there!


